From: NATS Safeguarding

To: PL Planning Applications

Cc: NATS Safequarding

Subject: RE: Planning Application WSCC/004/20 at Evergreen FarmWest Hoathly Road East Grinstead RH19 4NE
(SG28501)
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Dear Sir/Madam

The proposed development has been examined from a technical safeguarding aspect and does not
conflict with our safeguarding criteria. Accordingly, NATS (En Route) Public Limited Company
("NERL") has no safeguarding objection to the proposal.

However, please be aware that this response applies specifically to the above consultation and only
reflects the position of NATS (that is responsible for the management of en route air traffic) based
on the information supplied at the time of this application. This letter does not provide any
indication of the position of any other party, whether they be an airport, airspace user or otherwise.
It remains your responsibility to ensure that all the appropriate consultees are properly consulted.

If any changes are proposed to the information supplied to NATS in regard to this application which
become the basis of a revised, amended or further application for approval, then as a statutory

consultee NERL requires that it be further consulted on any such changes prior to any planning
permission or any consent being granted.

Yours faithfully

NATS

NATS Safeguarding

E: natssafequarding@nats.co.uk

4000 Parkway, Whiteley,
Fareham, Hants PO15 7FL
www.nats.co.uk

From: WSCC Planning <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 January 2020 15:46

To: NATS Safeguarding <NATSSafeguarding@nats.co.uk>

Subject: Planning Application WSCC/004/20 at Evergreen FarmWest Hoathly Road East
Grinstead RH19 4NE

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening
files.

The above planning application has recently been received by West Sussex County Council.
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The relevant plans and information can be viewed on our website at:
https://westsussex.planning-register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/004/20
Should you wish to comment, please do so by 17/02/2020.

If we have not heard from you by this date, we shall assume you have no comments to make;
however, if your observations are likely to be delayed beyond the date given, please inform us as
soon as possible

If you have any queries, please email planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk or call 01243
642118.

Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.

County Planning Team, West Sussex County Council

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify our Help Desk at Email
Information.Solutions@nats.co.uk immediately. You should not copy or use this email or
attachment(s) for any purpose nor disclose their contents to any other person.

NATS computer systems may be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to
secure the effective operation of the system.

Please note that neither NATS nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses or any
losses caused as a result of viruses and it is your responsibility to scan or otherwise check this
email and any attachments.

NATS means NATS (En Route) plc (company number: 4129273), NATS (Services) Ltd
(company number 4129270), NATSNAV Ltd (company number: 4164590) or NATS Ltd
(company number 3155567) or NATS Holdings Ltd (company number 4138218). All companies
are registered in England and their registered office is at 4000 Parkway, Whiteley, Fareham,
Hampshire, PO15 7FL.
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